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I am writing to express my concerns over the potential closure if the byways around the
stonehenge area. I strongly disagree with this and ask you to consider if it is at all

necessery.
My reasons for objecting to the potential closures are as follows;

It will restrict my acess (allong with many others whom enjoy the area for its wildlife and
views) to the surounding area.

It will put more pressure on other local byways (that already see increased traffic due to
other byway closures in the area)

Alot of pressure to close the byways seems to stem from english heritage wanting the
monopoly on stonehenge. I belive this was actialy written in a report saying as much, they
wont be happy untill no one can see it without paying them, tbis is a disgusting concept
and 1 hope that you agree.

Please consider theese points when reviewing the possability of closure.





